
Doug Nemeth, Chairperson 

London Housing Advisory Committee (LHAC) 

c/o Ms. Martin, Jackie, Committee Secretary of LHAC 

City of London, Ontario 

 

April 4, 2016 

 

 

Dear Doug,  

 

Re: Letter of Resignation 

 

Regrettably I am writing this letter of resignation from the London Housing Advisory 

Committee (LHAC) with effect from June 1, 2016 as I will relocate to Alberta for new 

employment opportunities. The LHAC is one of the most rewarding committees I have 

served so far. Over the years, I have met so many committed individuals, who come 

together with a common goal to advocate the rights of housing for all, specifically for 

those who are struggling to meet their housing needs. There is a long way for our 

municipal, provincial, and federal governments to meet all those needs, but the work of 

this Committee will not get unnoticed. I applaud not only the time people in this 

Committee devoted, but also their diligence to make this city exemplary for the nation to 

address the housing issue. Thank you for your leadership and to Jackie for her 

meticulous administrative support.      

 

I wish you all the best! 

 

 

 

Sincerely,  

  

 
Siu Ming Kwok 

 

Siu Ming Kwok 


